## [EXT] APME Presentation - Edinburgh Napier University - Longer Presentation Accepted

Moir, Zack < Z.Moir@napier.ac.uk>

Tue 3/12/2024 11:26 AM

To:Moir, Zack < Z.Moir@napier.ac.uk>

**CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.** 

Hello,

I hope this message finds you well.

I am writing to you as one of the applicants for APME who suggested that they would like their submission to be considered for a longer (1-hour) slot rater than the standard presentation format. I am delighted to let you know that your proposal was accepted so we would like to invite you to contribute your work in one of the longer sessions. This means that you will have 45 minutes for your presentation, followed by ten minutes of questions. The final five minutes of the 1-hour session is to facilitate changeover time between presenters.

Thank you for contributing to the conference and for offering a more in-depth version of your work for this format.

Wishing you all the best and looking forward to seeing you in July.

Zack

**Prof Zack Moir** BA MMus PHD PGCAP PFHEA Professor of Learning and Teaching in Music

Tomlin Centre for Music Edinburgh Napier University Room D73 - Merchiston Campus 10 Colinton Road Edinburgh EH10 5DT

e: <u>z.moir@napier.ac.uk</u> t: (+44)131 455 2337

w: www.napier.ac.uk/people/zack-moir

This message and its attachment(s) are intended for the addressee(s) only and should not be read, copied, disclosed, forwarded or relied upon by any person other than the intended addressee(s) without the permission of the sender. If you are not the intended addressee you must not take any action based on this message and its attachment(s) nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please respond to the sender and ensure that this message and its attachment(s) are deleted.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this message and its attachment(s) are scanned for viruses or other defects. Edinburgh Napier University does not accept liability for any loss or damage which may result from this message or its attachment(s), or for errors or omissions arising after it was sent. Email is not a secure medium. Emails entering Edinburgh Napier University's system are subject to routine monitoring and filtering by Edinburgh Napier University.

Edinburgh Napier University is a registered Scottish charity. Registration number SC018373

BSL users can contact us via contactSCOTLAND-BSL, the on-line British Sign Language interpreting service. Find out more on the contactSCOTLAND website.